
I hope your family had a relaxing Christmas Break. 

As we begin the new year, I want to remind families 

about good nutrition. It is essential that students 

start each day off with a good breakfast and eat a 

good lunch. Students are better prepared to 

learn when they are not hungry. A school 

breakfast and lunch is an affordable way to en-

sure your child is ready to learn! 

Please remember to contact me if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

Dr. Butler 

January 6-14– i-Ready Winter Benchmarking 

January 15– No School Professional Development 

Day 

January 18– No School Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

January 29– 12:30 dismissal Pre-K-12 
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Here is a list of our December 

2015 inductees into the Soaring 

Eagles Club! 

Montana Gayford 

Matthew Melson 

Kevin Morgan 

Brinley Goodliff 

Acadia Webb 

Justin Daley 

Jack Jordan 

Kara Goodenow 

James Enders 

Angel Oyer 

Mara Heaney 

Tray McKinsey 

Claire Schilke 

Kylie Ackerman 

Allison James 

Alexis Robbins 

Alexis Hatch 

Kaleb Rosier 
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Attendance 

The most critical part of school suc-

cess is attendance. Students can not 

learn if they are not in school. Even 

missing an hour out of the day can 

have a big impact on learning. Please 

do whatever possible to have your 

child in school, on time every day. Of 

course there are times a student 

must be absent, but it is important 

for every child to be in school! 



Please remember to give the of-

fice your new address and/ or 

phone number whenever there is 

a change. In the event of an 

emergency, we need to have our 

information as up to date as pos-

sible. 

Moving? Have a new 

phone number? 

Behavior Prize  

Winners! 

The following students 

names were pulled for the 

December Positive Behav-

ior Program Prizes: 

 

#1 Cameron Farnham 

#2 Isaiah Sisson 

#3 Alex Hatch 

#4 Abigail Earley 

#5 Ava Sylvester 
End of the Day 

Please remember to have your child 

check in at the PK-4 Office, if they 

are being picked up at the end of 

the school day. We keep a record of 

students being picked up so we know 

they are safe. Even if a family mem-

ber is picking up a student it is im-

portant that they check in at the 

office every day. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Character Quote Week of 
January 4 

I did then what I knew how 

to do. Now that I know bet-

ter, I do better.  

― Maya Angelou  



Fillmore Central School 

104 Main St. 

PO Box 177 

Fillmore, NY 14735 

Phone: 585-567-4432 

Fax: 585-567-4558 

E-mail: wbutler@fillmorecsd.org 

Enter to Learn; Go Forth to Serve. 

Please our visit our web 

site at 

www.fillm
orecsd.org 

Please remember to send a note or 

call the school befo
re 1:

00 p.
m. 

if your child/ children will have a 

change for the end of the school 

day. 

Closings/ Delays 

In the event of a school delay or closing, FCS will use 

Power Announcement to call families. However, please 

continue to listen to the radio or watch TV for announce-

ments (in case there are any issues with Power Announce-

ment). Also, please be sure to let the office know if you 

have a change in your phone number so we can keep our 

system up to date. 


